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Comments: Dear Forest Service, 

 

I am writing to you to express my concern regarding the potential Stibnite Gold Project. As a wildland firefighter,

hunter, and American living within the blessing of our public land, I want to strongly object to the development of

the Stibnite Gold Project. Time and again, extractive mining has promised economic development as well as a

clean recovery, and time and again these promises have fallen flat, leaving long-term pollution to our public land,

and little lasting economic benefit to local communities.

 

I would like to submit a Comment Extension Request, enabling local Idahoans, and Public Land Owners across

the country further time to engage with the proposed Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

Thank you for your time,

 

Kyle


